Hello fellow seniors!

Before I start, let me just say: if elected, I promise to negotiate with
teachers for less homework and more Netflix time. You can quote me on
that!

My name is [Your Name], and I'm running for class president. Now, I know
what you're thinking: "Another speech, just what I needed!™ But don't
worry, I'll make it quick, because I know we've all got important things
to do, like counting down the days to graduation and perfecting our
senior skip day strategies.

If elected, I plan to make our senior year as memorable and fun as
possible. I propose we institute a mandatory pajama day once a month.
Because let's be real, who wouldn't want to attend math class in their
PJs?

I also suggest we add a new tradition: a "Bring Your Pet to School Day."
Imagine, instead of stressing over tests, we can all stress over who has
the cutest dog or the most exotic pet. Just maybe leave the pet snakes at
home, okay?

I am not saying I am the best candidate just because I can quote every
line from The Office, but I might even turn our lunch hour into a mini
episode featuring all of you!

In conclusion, vote for me, [Your Name], and let's make this senior year
one for the yearbooks. Remember, a vote for me is a vote for a president
who's more likely to bring donuts to meetings than boring PowerPoints.
Thank you, and may your Wi-Fi always be strong and your coffee always be
stronger!



